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SEP 25 1987

MEMORANDUM FOR: Hugh L. Thompson, Jr., Director
Office of Nuclear Material Safety
and Safeguards

FROM: Richard E. Cunningham, Director
Division of Industrial and Medical
Nuclear Safety, NMSS

SUBJECT: FINAL RULE - REGIONAL NUCLEAR MATERIAL
LICENSING FOR THE UNITED STATES NAVY

The staff has revised the Final Rule package we submitted to you last week to
address your concerns,

Two changes were made in the Delegation and Assignment memorandum - both in
paragraph one. First, we deleted references to the earlier delegations.
Second, we clarified the sentence which explains that the purpose of issuing
this ;evised delegation is to regionalize responsibility for Ticen:ing of the
U.S. Navy.

No changes were made to the rule itself, nor the Congressional letters.

Original Signed by
Richard E. Cunningham

Richard E. Cunningham, Director
Division of Industrial and
Medical Nuclear Safety, NMSS
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